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  8th January, 2024 

After School Clubs 

CRC Article 29: All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

CRC Article 15: All children have the right to meet with other children and join groups. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been fantastic to see the enthusiasm the whole school community has shown towards our After School Club offer. I am writing to update you 

further and share the clubs where we still have availability. 

Clubs will begin on Monday 8th January 2024. The children are excited to take part in their new activities.  

Following our allocations of places at the end of the Autumn Term, we do have some space in the following clubs: 

Newspaper Club – Monday 3.30-4.25 

Are you a budding news reporter? Do you love keeping track of current events? Do you enjoy writing, taking photographs or using technology? 

Newspaper Club is the place for you!  Year One and above welcome. We would particularly appreciate support from our older keen writers in Year 

Five and Six.  

Year 1, 2 and 3 Homework Club – Wednesday 3.30-4.25 

Do you want to get expert support with your homework? Ensure it is done and handed in the day that you get it by joining our Homework Club. 

Year 1 to Year 3. 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Homework Club – Wednesday 3.30-4.25 

Do you want support with your homework? Get help with some of those tricky skills and ensure homework is done and handed in the day that you 

get it by joining our Homework Club. Year 4 to Year 6. 

EXCITING NEW CLUB! - Y5 and 6 Sports Club – Wednesday 3.30-4.25 (10th January – 7th February) 

Sports Club, which will focus on invasion games, will be a lot of fun! It will be led by a coach alongside Mrs. Howell. Year 5 and Year 6 are welcome. 

Story Club – Thursday 3.30-4.25 

Join Mrs. Sharp and Miss Hickey as they take you on adventures to faraway places, with new and old character friends. At Story Club, you will relax 

and enjoy hearing and taking part in stories new and old. Years Reception, One and Two. 

If you are interested in a place for any of the clubs described above, please contact the School Office as soon as possible to secure a place. We look 

forward to seeing our clubs grow and flourish this term. 

With warmest regards, 

Mrs. Simpson-May 

Deputy Head Teacher   


